
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to the final term of the academic year.  This morning, I successfully appointed Miss India Halsall as 
Marown’s new Deputy Headteacher (also known as Head of School).  As you all know, Miss Davies will be leaving 
us at the end of this half term to commence her new appointment as Headteacher at Ballacottier School. Miss 
Halsall will commence her role from September 2025 to allow her to finish the academic year with her current 
class. There will be opportunities planned during the term for her to be released from class to ensure a smooth 
hand over. Once again, many congratulations to Miss Halsall and very best wishes to Miss Davies in her new post. 
As always, should you need anything do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
Best wishes, 

Mrs A Jackson.

Outdoor Areas 
Plans to develop the outdoor areas continue. The 
MSA provided an updated just prior to the Easter 
Holidays. Thank you to Lyndon Cheetham for 
clearing out the garden area over the holidays. If 
anyone would have the skillset to put pen to paper 
and design a proposed new layout, please do get in 
touch. 

Y5 Residential 
Year 5 had their overnight stay at the Venture Centre 
last week and a fantastic time was had by all. A huge 
thank you to Mrs Crouch-Blacker for organising and 
to the staff and parents who supported. I know the 
children will have made memories that will last a 
lifetime. Y6 are off on their exciting adventure next 
month. 

Trips & Visitors 
Our classes have had some exciting school trips so 
far this academic year. Recent adventures include; 
Our Lead Learners enjoying a very special visit to 
Government House last month. A big thank you to 
His Excellency and Lady Lorimer for their kind 
hospitality. Y3 also went to watch the Minecraft 
Movie at the Cinema, this complimented their ‘What 
Makes a World a World?’ topic beautifully. Our Y6 
class had a fantastic time at STEMFest, thank you to 
all the employers who took part, we hope it was 
thought provoking for the children. 
This term we all be having visits from Rockidz and by 
Peter Quirk the Viking! 

School Dinners 
As we approach the end of the academic year we 
have a number of accounts that remain in arrears 
from school dinners. Please ensure the balance is 
cleared prior to the last day of term.

 

Vandalism 
We sadly had three roof windows smashed by 
vandals who were on our school roof at the start of 
the Easter Holidays. This has caused considerable 
damage to the staff toilets. Please can we ask you 
to be vigilant during the evenings and report 
anyone seen on the school roof to the police.  

Parent Governor 
I am delighted to inform you all that Carly Craine as 
been reappointed as our Parent Governor. 



Key Dates

Monday 21 April Bank Holiday

Tuesday 22 April Children return to school today.

Thursday 24- Friday 25 April Y5 Venture Centre Trip. 

Friday 25 - Western Swimming Gala.

Monday 28th April Y4 Nautical Museum Trip.

Friday 2 May Dress down day and wear crazy hair - £2 donation please.

Monday 5 May Bank Holiday.

Wednesday 7 May Dolphin Swimming Gala.

Thursday 8 May CSI Day at QE2 for Y6. 

SNHS Transition Afternoon.

Friday 9 May Y3 Trip to the Energy from Waste Plant.

Monday 12 May -  Thursday 15 

May

Y6 Residential.

Tuesday 13 May - 9.20am at Peel 

Clothworkers’ School.

Safeguarding Session for Parents : Child Exploitation with Grainne 
Burns (DESC Safeguarding Lead) in Peel Clothworkers’ Main Hall.

Tuesday 13 May Rockidz.

Thursday 15 May Quick Cricket Tournament at Cronkbourne.

Tuesday 20 May Sports Day.

Monday 26 May Bank Holiday.

Thursday 29 May Class Photographs. 

Children break up for TT Holidays.

Monday 9 June Return to school.

 


